
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary  2019 

Monday  

Food back collection begins. 

Y6 ‘A’ team football match 4pm-5pm 

Friends meeting 7pm 

Tuesday Class photos for whole school 

Wednesday 
Y6 prayer spaces with Jo-ann Gaunt 

Drop-in for KS1 

Thursday Normal day 

Friday 
Red Nose Day—Wear Red! 

Y6 Bake Sale 3.30pm  

Great Barford C of E Primary  
   Academy  

Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship 

Stars of the week  

 
Owls: Lucie, Betsie-Mae 
Puffins: Multi-skills team 

Woodpeckers: Lucy, Mason, Lucy 
Swans: Oliver, Sofia 

Kestrels: Freya, Emma 
Falcons: Sam, Fionan 

Hawks:  Matthew, Finley H 
Kites: Lucy, Ben 

 

Spring term — 2019 Friday 8th March 2019 

 
 
    

Robins:  Sienna 
Doves: Florence 

Owls: Ben 
Puffins:Tiano 

Woodpeckers: Oliwier 
Swans: Joseph P 
Kestrels: Ethan 
Hawks: Danny 

Kites:   Rebecca 
Falcons: Caelen 

Foodbank  
(Apologies for incorrect Month on 

last weeks newsletter) 

We will be collecting  
Easter Eggs, toothbrushes 

and toothpaste for the 
Bedford Foodbank this 

term.  The collection point 
is by the front office and 

we will be  
collecting between the 
11th to the 25th March.   
Thank you for supporting 

this good cause. 

 World Book Day 
The children loved dressing up as their 
favourite characters for World Book day 
this week.  There were some amazing 
outfits! Thank you for supporting this 
event and helping the children to enjoy 
this wonderful day. 

Scooters  
Please remember 
that scooters should 
not be ridden on 
school property.  
This is to ensure 
that everyone on  
the school site is 
able to safely walk 
into and out of 
school.   

Science trip  
Eighteen of Swans class enjoyed an electrifying trip to Mark 
Rutherford for a morning of science. The children investigated 
circuits, static electricity, bending water and generating         
electricity using fruit!  To finish the morning  
we experienced the hair-raising touch of a 
Van de Graff 
generator. 

Multi-skills event 
Evelyn, Jing Lin, Jazmine, Evie, Freya, Charlie, Dylan, Ethan, 
Woody and Noah from the Puffins Class enjoyed an exciting trip 
to Mark Rutherford for a Multi-Skills event. They thoroughly 
enjoyed taking part in all the exciting activities with other schools 
in Bedford. They showed fantastic behaviour and represented 
GBPA so well. What an amazing bunch of athletes. 

  Gymnastics 
The children in Y1, 

Y2, Y3 & Y4 enjoyed 
a gymnastics lesson 
led by Paul Blunt on 
Thursday.  He was 
impressed with our 
amazing facilities, 
and also the skill and 
team work shown by 
the children.  Well 
done to the children 
for representing our 
school so well.  

Red Nose Day  
Friday 15th March 

Wear something red (but no 
football shirts please) 

Please bring a donation for 
Comic Relief! 


